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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent:  Tuesday, October 05, 2004 10:51 AM

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Subject: Submissions from the communities on the NEB's modifications

Hi Kim,

Did any of the communities make submissions on the NEB's draft modifications? | haven't received them if you
sent them out.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

P. O.Box 53

Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1
Tel: (867) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca
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